IN REPLY REFER TO:

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
GEOLOGICAL SURVEY

P. O. Box 959
Farmington, New Mexico

Feb, 19, 1965

Mr. John J. August

1736 Westwood Blvd.

Los Angeles, California 90024

Dear Sir:

This office received completion information, form 9-330, on Feb. 17
for your well No, 1 Mobil Federal, NW4SE% sec. 36, T. 24 N., R, 1 W,
Rio Arriba County,.New Mexico. As far as this office is concerned

everything is in order for you to start producing the well.

Sincerely yours,

YL 4

P, T. Mc6rath
District Engineer




